
 

 

 

 

Thursday 20th August 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I hope that you and your family have had a restful summer break and that this letter finds you all 

well.  

At school, we are currently continuing to make the premises ready for a safe return of our pupils in 

September. A number of alterations to the site to allow year groups to be ‘zoned’ are ongoing and 

we are close to completing the refurbishment of the junior dining room, and to installing new safe 

and efficient lighting throughout the ground floor of the junior building. 

Upon completion of the building works early next week, it is our intention to shoot a short health 

and safety video for each year group to enable you and your children to view how the new health 

and safety measures have been implemented and to enable pupils to gain a clear understanding of 

how systems will work to keep them safe upon their return. Once the video has been filmed we will 

send a link to it via ParentMail, along with the risk assessment which has been carried out and 

forwarded to the Local Authority. In addition, we will send details of how the school day and 

curriculum will operate in the first instance upon return to school. 

I am sure that after such a long time away from school and the challenges which have been faced 

due to the impact of Covid-19, some pupils will feel a little anxious about their return in September. I 

would like to reassure them that their return has been carefully planned and that all aspects of their 

health and safety have been considered. We look forward to welcoming them back and beginning 

the process of returning to a degree of normality. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss any concerns you may have in the 

meantime. cho@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk or 01772 746121. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Mr C Horrocks 
Headteacher  
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